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By the time you read this the days will be longer and hopefully warmer and 
sunnier.  Unfortunately we have not seen the end of the Coronavirus nightmare 
but everyone continues to show many acts of kindness, generosity and 
community spirit, and far less of the ‘me first’ selfishness that unfortunately 
exists in society.  Local businesses who have used their creativity not only to 
remain in business but also to provide solutions for the community deserve our 
long continued support.


We have had to close the Sports Hall/Main Building and Children’s Play Area  
due to the coronavirus outbreak which means that we have no income from that 
source for a while. The Tennis courts are also out of bounds. 


Boot Fairs - at this stage we are uncertain whether we will be able to hold any of 
the normal five Fairs due to the virus and the ground conditions.


The tidying up work on the Recreation Ground has been started with the 
damaged areas levelled out and newly seeded - please keep off them.


We hope to complete the Seating Area with some additional table benches and 
seats.


We have been fortunate to obtain a grant from Viridor Credits towards the cost of 
the already agreed floodlights around the MUGA.  Once completed this will allow 
greater use during the dark winter evenings and also bring in income for us.  We 
are very grateful to Viridor for their continued support.


The Recreation Ground is an excellent open space to take a walk and get some 
exercise.  Please keep sensible distances away from others.  You may be lucky 
and still get to see the daffodils along the edge of the car park.


Our volunteers will continue their usual chores and responsibilities - please 
respect their ‘safe distances’.


The 100 Club continues as detailed on the following page.


We thank you for your continued support.


Stay healthy, fit and sensible…..





